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Our Ref: LMcA/MMcK 
Date:  24 June 2024 
 
 
To:  Parents/Carers – Ochiltree Primary School 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I wish to provide an update to you on the leadership of Ochiltree Primary School. 
 
I am very grateful to Mrs Pamela Lockie who has led the school since Mrs Black’s departure earlier 
this year, and I am sure you will join me in thanking her for all of her hard work. 
 
I can now advise that, following discussions with the Chair of the Parent Council, Mrs Denise 
MacColl has been appointed as the Head Teacher of Ochiltree Primary School.  Mrs MacColl is an 
experienced Head Teacher and will be ably supported by Mrs Lockie as Depute Head Teacher. 
 
I hope that you and your families enjoy the rest of the term and have a very restful and enjoyable 
summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
LINDA McAULAY-GRIFFITHS 
Chief Education Officer and Head of Education 

 
 


